Nevada Tahoe Regional Planning Agency

Recognition of Service to the Nevada Tahoe Regional Planning Agency
for Member Tim Cashman

WHEREAS, Member Cashman has served on the Nevada Tahoe Regional Planning Agency
(NTRPA) Governing Board representing the entire State of Nevada since 2009; and

WHEREAS, throughout his tenure on the Governing Board Member Cashman engaged in and
meaningfully contributed to numerous policy discussions and regular business items; and

WHEREAS, Member Cashman’s service on the Governing Board helped preserve the scenic
beauty and outdoor recreational opportunities of Lake Tahoe; and

WHEREAS, Member Cashman’s service on the Governing Board helped maintain the social and
economic health of the State by helping preserve the significant scenic, recreational,

educational, scientific, natural and public health values provided within the Lake Tahoe Basin;
and

WHEREAS, Member Cashman and his family have generously supported many worthy

philanthropic causes throughout Nevada over the past several decades that have made a
difference in the lives of countless Nevadans; and

WHEREAS, Member Cashman always treated staff with a great deal of respect and
appreciation, and staff always enjoyed his thoughtful participation during the Board meetings.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that Member Cashman’s colleagues on the Governing

Board and agency staff express their gratitude for his conscientious service to the State of
Nevada and to the Nevada Tahoe Regional Planning Agency.

Choellen Dond o

Charlie Donohue
NTRPA, Executive Officer




